Info at NIRB

From: Solomon Amuno <samuno@nirb.ca>

Sent: August-01-17 3:40 PM

To: trhart@transitionmetalscorp.com

Cc: 'NIRB Admin’; 'Jaida Ohokannoak'’

Subject: 17ENO59: Opportunity to address comments (Additional Comments from Government

of Nunavut)

Hi Thomas,

On July 26, 2017, the NIRB requested that Transition Metals Corporation (Transition) address specific comments
received regarding the “Arcadia Bay Property” project proposal (17EN059) on or before August 9, 2017. Please be
aware that additional comments was received from the Government of Nunavut (GN) regarding the project proposal,
and it is recommended that Transition address all the comments prior to the Board rendering its determination for this
screening assessment and issuing its subsequent Screening Decision Report to the responsible Minister(s). The NIRB
would like to reiterate that Transition can find more specific details from the public registry in order to facilitate its
responses. All comment submissions received by the NIRB relating to this project proposal can be obtained from the
NIRB’s online public registry at www.nirb.ca by using any of the following search criteria:

= Project Name: Arcadia Bay Property

= NIRB File No.: 17EN059

= Application No.: 125155

The NIRB respectfully requests that a response be provided directly to the NIRB by August 9, 2017. However, if
Transition determines that the time required to supply a written response is significantly greater than two (2) weeks,
the Board requests written notification and an anticipated date for submission be provided as soon as possible. Feel
free to let us know if you have any questions regarding responding to the additional comments received.

Thank you

Solomon

Solomon Amuno, PhD

Technical Advisor 11
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